## Robert Kleiner Memorial Scholarship Sponsored by the WMU-AAUP

2017 – 2018 Academic Year \$1,500 Stipend

This scholarship is available to any student who has interest or experience in the field of collective bargaining and/or labor relations and will be enrolled at WMU during the fall semester of 2017 or spring semester of 2018.

The \$1,500 stipend may be used at the discretion of the recipient to assist them in meeting their education goals.

Candidates for the scholarship must complete an application form including a short statement outlining their career goals and explaining how the award would assist them in achieving those goals.

Applications are available through the WMU-AAUP website (wmuaaup.net) on the "What's New" page or by requesting an application by email to staff@wmuaaup.net.

Application Deadline: Friday, June 30, 2017

